
Roosevelt Planning Board Notice 
 
The application for: Laci Joi Preston and Dexter Smith, 19 S. Rochdale Avenue, will not be heard at the 
December 1st meeting. The December 8th meeting has also been cancelled. The hearing for this  
application will continue on January 11, 2022 at 7:00 pm via zoom. The agenda, additional application 
exhibits and the Zoom instructions will be posted on the Borough’s website prior to the meeting or can 
be obtained by contacting the Board Secretary at April@rooseveltnj.us . 
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